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Mastering Executive Education Paul Strebel 2005 Back
Jacket ";How refreshing IMD makes the case for change.
The focus? Executive learning, not academic theory. This
book: bull; bull;Challenges the historic approach to
executive education bull;Accepts the significance of
emotion bull;Redefines our idea of a 'good educator'
Executive education has a role in building good leaders;
educators need to embrace their own leadership
responsibility. If you're an educator, take up the
challenge use this book!"; Gary Steel, Executive Vice
President, Human Resources, ABB Asea Brown Boveri Ltd "A
great contribution. Illustrates how to deliver executive
education that creates value. Pragmatic, with
interesting new insights from all of the relevant
dimensions. If you're in executive and leadership
development, this book is required reading."; Matti
Alahuhta, President, KONE Corporation and Chairman, IMD
"This book shows us why IMD continues to be a global
leader in executive education. Practical insights into
the executive learning experience offer an invaluable
resource for organizations that are serious about
leadership development." Dorothy Berry, Vice-President,
Human Resources and Administration, IFC "At last,
instead of the common complaints about what is wrong
with business education, this book takes the lead in
showing how to deliver executive learning that will
stick. Crammed with accessible ideas and practical
examples of how to deliver successful executive
learning, this book is a must for all those responsible
for management development, inside and outside of
corporations." A. Daniel Meiland, Executive Chairman,
Egon Zehnder International "Integrating intellectual and
emotional awareness with action-based application is
state-of-the-art in executive education convincingly
presented by this IMD Guide." Peter F. Weibel, Member of
the Board of Directors of Credit Suisse Group You pay
for executive education. But does it produce results?
Does it stick? How do you identify executive education
that really can deliver high impact? In executive
education it is time for a change. Mastering Executive
Education shows you how to take action to deliver it.
Welcome to the state-of-the-art in executive education
from IMD: Mastering Executive Education. At the center,
learning scripts, IMD's high-impact learning approach
for experienced executives. Learning from the thousands
of executives who attEND its programs every year, IMD
has identified the critical drivers of great learning
experiences. Starting with recent research into how our
brains learn, IMD helps executives master their real
world challenges and build corporate value by mastering
both the emotional and rational dimensions of
management.
Personnel Literature United States. Office of Personnel
Management. Library 1991
Management with Student Resource Access 12 Months Danny
Samson 2017-10-25 Samson/Daft/Donnet's Management is a
robust foundation text providing a balance of broad,
theoretical content with an engaging, easy-to-understand
writing style. It covers the four key management
functions - planning, organising, leading and
controlling - conveying to students the elements of a
case-study-teamwork-answers

1/6

manager's working day. Along with current management
theory and practice, the authors integrate coverage of
innovation, entrepreneurship, agile workplaces, social
media and new technology throughout. This sixth edition
features a new author on the team and contains updates
to content based on recent research. Real-life local and
international examples showcase the ongoing changes in
the management world. Focusing on a 'skills approach',
they bring concepts to life for students, supporting
motivation, confidence and mastery. Each part concludes
with a contemporary continuing case study, focusing on
car company Toyota as it faces managerial challenges and
opportunities in the region.
The Business Ethics Activity Book Dr. Marlene Caroselli
2003-09-01 In an age of ethical decay at organizations
of every type, a call is being sounded for
accountabiliy. Accordingly, companies must educate their
employees and executives regarding acceptable practice.
The Business Ethics Activity Book presents an array of
provocative activities that will help encourage a more
ethical approach to:* Leadership: promoting courage,
commitment, and moral responsibility* Workplace conduct:
building an ethical environment on individual behavior*
Salesmanship: exploring the relationships between
sellers and their customers* Management: leading
employees by example in daily situations* Teamwork:
fostering group behavior that reflects the company’s
moral outlookEach section features an interview with a
leading ethicist, and every activity provides step-bystep instructions. Also, discussion prompts and
suggestions for variations enable the trainer or leader
to expand each exercise’s application. These exercises
will push organizations to challenge the climate of
questionable or unexamined ethics and recommit
themselves to responsible business methods.
Where Parallels Intersect Eli Cohen
Teamwork, Leadership and Communication Deborah Lake
2015-08-10 This practical, straightforward guide
presents the basic skills, attitudes, and knowledge
needed for successful interprofessional collaboration in
healthcare. Collaboration is fundamental to quality
healthcare, and many regulatory bodies and accrediting
agencies now have standards and benchmarks for
interprofessional collaboration. This guide brings
together in one volume basic collaboration competencies
for healthcare professionals. Teamwork, Leadership and
Communication serves both as an introduction for novices
and as a refresher for experienced practitioners. It
provides exceptional learning support for classes,
working groups, and self-study. Topics include: Group
dynamics, team structures, decision making, shared
leadership, conflict management, communication in small
groups, stereotyping, liability and more.
Pharmacology and the Nursing Process E-Book Linda Lane
Lilley 2022-01-19 Gain the pharmacology knowledge and
skills you need to administer medications safely!
Pharmacology and the Nursing Process, 10th Edition
provides practical, easy-to-use pharmacology
information, emphasizing the application of the nursing
process and prioritization throughout the book. Coverage
begins with pharmacology basics, then discusses drugs by
body systems and drug functions. Hundreds of full-color
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illustrations show how drugs work in the body and depict
key steps in medication administration. Written by
pharmacology experts Linda Lane Lilley, Shelly Rainforth
Collins, and Julie S. Snyder, this bestselling textbook
makes it easy to understand and apply pharmacology
concepts and provide safe, quality nursing care. Focus
on need-to-know information includes discussions of what
nurses may encounter during drug administration in a
variety of health care settings, providing accounts of
real-life medication errors and tips for avoiding those
errors. The Nursing Process is applied to each category
of drugs, ensuring that you administer medications
accurately and safely, and includes the steps of
assessment, human need statements, planning,
implementation, and evaluation. Emphasis on drug classes
describes key similarities and differences among the
drugs in each class, making it easier to understand how
individual drugs work in the body. Consistent
presentation for each drug group includes the mechanism
of action, indications, contraindications, adverse
effects, interactions, and dosages, concluding with drug
profiles of individual drugs in the class or group.
High-alert icons identify medications that pose a
greater risk to patient safety. Focus on prioritization
includes prioritized nursing diagnoses along with a
corresponding prioritization of goals and outcomes, to
help you learn to connect nursing diagnoses with goals
and outcomes. Ease of readability makes difficult
content more understandable. Photo atlas features more
than 100 drawings and photographs showing drug
administration techniques. Dosages tables summarize
generic and trade names, pharmacologic class, normal
dosage ranges, and indications for the drugs. Learning
features at the beginning of each chapter include
objectives and key terms, and at the end of each
chapter, key points, critical thinking questions, review
questions, and a list of resources available on the
Evolve website. QSEN coverage includes the use of human
need theory with human need statements, case studies
featuring collaboration and teamwork content, Preventing
Medication Errors boxes, and a discussion of the QSEN
initiative as it relates to the safety and quality of
patient care. NEW! Updated drug content reflects the
latest FDA drug approvals, withdrawals, and therapeutic
uses, and includes updated nursing content.
Handbook of Research on Practices and Outcomes in ELearning: Issues and Trends Yang, Harrison Hao
2009-10-31 "This book includes a selection of worldclass chapters addressing current research, case
studies, best practices, pedagogical approaches and
strategies, related resources and projects related to elearing"--Provided by publisher.
Advanced Practice and Leadership in Radiology Nursing
Kathleen A. Gross 2019-12-16 Endorsed by the Association
of Radiologic and Imaging Nursing (ARIN), this first of
a kind comprehensive radiology nursing textbook fills a
gap by addressing important subjects for patient care
and professional issues, as well as, future
possibilities affecting nursing practice. It serves as a
resource to related nursing specialties, e.g. critical
care, emergency or peri-anesthesia, and to radiologic
technologists and physician assistants. The book could
be used as one resource for studying for radiologic
nursing certification.The textbook is subdivided into
five sections that address advanced practice and
leadership roles, clinical patient care topics, safety
topics, including legal considerations, e.g. infection
prevention and equipment. It includes a section with
topics impacting the patient experience and a section on
professional topics, e.g. cybersecurity, social media,
research/outcomes, interprofessional collaboration,
workplace violence and current trends in imaging. The
authors include advanced practice providers, radiology
nurse managers, educators, physicians, a physicist, a
dentist, attorneys, a child life specialist,
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administrators and a social worker. Radiology diagnostic
examinations and therapeutic procedures have become a
more prominent part of patient care due to advances in
technology and the ability of radiology to provide
services that were traditionally done in surgery or not
done because of limited knowledge. Many procedures are
facilitated by the radiology nurse from initial consult
to transfer to a hospital unit or discharge and followup. Nurses assess, monitor, administer sedation/other
medications and respond to emergencies. They serve as
educators, researchers, and resource personnel to the
radiology department and in many instances, to the
entire facility. Radiology nurses are real leaders. In
order to keep up-to-date on new developments, nurses
need new literature to support their clinical expertise
and leadership. This book is an unparalleled resource,
written by experts in their areas of interest.
Teaching and Learning in Further and Adult Education Les
Walklin 1990 Exploring the ideas and sources of relevant
knowledge and experience which underpin the elements of
competence and performance criteria which apply to a
variety of teacher and trainer qualifications, this text
takes account of recent developments and matters
featured in the DfES White Paper 'Learning to Succeed'.
Information and Communication Technologies and Real-Life
Learning Tom J. van Weert 2006-01-28 Information and
Communication Technologies in Real-Life Learning
presents the results of an International Federation for
Information Processing (IFIP) working conference held
December 2004 in Melbourne, Australia. The working
conference was organized by IFIP Working Group 3.2
(Informatics and ICT in Higher Education) and IFIP
Working Group 3.4 (Professional and Vocational Education
in Information Technology). The papers in this book
present a cross-section of issues in real-life learning
in which Information and Communication Technology (ICT)
plays an important role. Some of the issues covered
include: education models for real-life learning enabled
by ICT; effective organization of a real-life learning
environment; the changing role of the student; the
changing role of educational institutions and their
relationship with business and industry; the changing
role of teachers and their use of ICT; and managment of
ICT-rich education change.
Work Psychology in Action Anna Sutton 2020-11-25 The new
edition of this popular, accessible and skills-oriented
textbook introduces key psychological concepts and
demonstrates how they come into play in the real world
of work, while building strong awareness of how business
priorities inform and underpin applied psychology. It
combines summaries of important research studies with an
exploration of topics from different international
perspectives to offer students a deeper appreciation of
how psychology develops and is used in the world of
business. The book takes a practical, problem-solving
approach to understanding the role of psychology in the
workplace and focuses on employability skills that will
benefit students in their future careers. Written by a
highly experienced lecturer, this book is ideal for
undergraduate and postgraduate business and psychology
students taking modules in work psychology. New to this
Edition: - Fully updated to include the latest research
and theory in the field - Reworked chapter on
communication and culture - New material on neuroscience
- New features such as 'Psychology and Technology' Updated 'International Perspectives'feature, including a
wider range of countries and perspectives of Indigenous
peoples - New examples and case studies from a wider
geographical range, including Asia, Australasia and the
Middle East
Teamwork for Innovation in Sub-Saharan Africa Hannah
Titilayo Seriki 2007-11-13 Whereas most insights
concerning the dynamics of work groups come from North
American or Western European environments, Hannah
Titilayo Seriki concentrates on teams operating within
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the complex societal context of sub-Saharan Africa. The
author develops a multi-level theory of African teams’
innovative performance and regards the team as a subsystem of the organisation, which is subjected to
societal influences.
How to Do Systems Analysis John E. Gibson 2016-08-01
Presents the foundational systemic thinking needed to
conceive systems that address complex socio-technical
problems This book emphasizes the underlying systems
analysis components and associated thought processes.
The authors describe an approach that is appropriate for
complex systems in diverse disciplines complemented by a
case-based pedagogy for teaching systems analysis that
includes numerous cases that can be used to teach both
the art and methods of systems analysis. Covers the six
major phases of systems analysis, as well as goal
development, the index of performance, evaluating
candidate solutions, managing systems teams, project
management, and more Presents the core concepts of a
general systems analysis methodology Introduces,
motivates, and illustrates the case pedagogy as a means
of teaching and practicing systems analysis concepts
Provides numerous cases that challenge readers to
practice systems thinking and the systems methodology
How to Do Systems Analysis: Primer and Casebook is a
reference for professionals in all fields that need
systems analysis, such as telecommunications,
transportation, business consulting, financial services,
and healthcare. This book also serves as a textbook for
undergraduate and graduate students in systems analysis
courses in business schools, engineering schools, policy
programs, and any course that promotes systems thinking.
Business Policy and Participative Decision-Making Wilson
Essien Ph.D. 2019-07-08 The glue between efficient
productivity and profitability is great decision-making.
I do not think that a farmer has ever sown rice and
harvested corn. In computers, the most common language
is GIGO, meaning garbage in, garbage out. Usually, the
decisions we make are our personalities, and yet very
few people accept responsibility for their actions,
their failures in business, or in any endeavor in which
they have failed. They desire to blame others without
remembering GIGO. I have articulated the mystery that
surrounds the lone decision-maker or the CEO who enjoys
lonely decision-making and blaming his or her failures
on the engineer or the accountant in his company. The
new name for decision-making is participative decisionmaking. In this, the senior officers take part, but
separately—the engineers, accountants, supervisors,
workers and maintenance people form another group. Both
platforms must have a dialogue format; there must be a
writer or clerk, a vote taken on each discussion for its
authenticity or viability, and in the end, the senior
officers must compare their notes with the second group
so that amendments can be made where necessary. The
final product is now ready to be presented before the
board of directors as a formal decision for the company.
In a smaller company, this activity stops with the
owner, but the owner must understand that two heads are
usually better than one. The CEO and his group must not
be taken over by egos; the only time for pride in
business is when business is doing well financially.
Even then, business needs a lot of careful activity
because “pride goes before a fall.” It is good to
entrust the CEO with the decision-making responsibility,
but it is the biggest risk a business can take because
business is a collection of ideas. Therefore, it a
discipline of collective learning and inquiry. Any
student, manager, or business owner who wants to use
participative decision-making skills in his or her
business or as a consultant in participative decisionmaking should attend a workshop at least twice and read
about participative decision-making thoroughly and
practice it from case studies.
Essentials of Nursing Critically Ill Adults Samantha
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Freeman 2021-10-30 An essential guide to critical care
nursing that includes all the key scientific knowledge
and procedures you will need to know when entering the
critical care environment. Written by a dedicated team
of lecturers and practitioners with extensive experience
in critical care nursing, this textbook covers all the
key elements involved in nursing critically ill adults,
with individual chapters on managing problems associated
with different organ systems and the pathophysiology
behind these disorders. It also features coverage of
psychological care and infection prevention, and
includes a consistent focus on the importance of a
person centred, evidence-based approach to critical care
delivery. To further support your learning, the book is
full of activities that enhance your knowledge and test
your understanding, including clinical case studies,
critical thinking tasks, and reflective practice
exercises. For lecturers and instructors, there is a
collection of online resources including a testbank of
multiple-choice questions, links to relevant videos for
each chapter, and PowerPoint slides for each chapter.
The ideal textbook for nursing students studying
critical care, undertaking clinical placements in
intensive care, or nurses new to the critical care
environment.
Effective Teamwork Michael A. West 2012-01-30 Updated to
reflect the latest research evidence, the third edition
of Effective Teamwork provides business managers with
the necessary guidance and tools to build and maintain
effective teamwork strategies. A new edition of a
bestselling book on teamwork from an acknowledged leader
in the field Offers a unique integration of rigorous
research with practical guidance to develop effective
leadership teams Features new chapters on virtual teams
and top management teams, plus contemporary themes of
ethics and values Utilizes research based on positive
psychology techniques
Encyclopedia of Nursing Education Mary Jane Smith
2015-02-20 Written by luminaries in the field of nursing
education, this is the only current and comprehensive
compendium of important topics in nursing education. It
contains more than 175 detailed entries, and will be a
valuable reference text for doctoral- and master’s-level
nursing students, nursing faculty, university and
hospital libraries worldwide, and hospital nursing
departments and schools. The listing of entries has been
carefully culled from recent nursing literature and six
volumes of the Annual Review of Nursing Education. Each
entry follows a standard template that includes
definition, application in nursing education, a synopsis
including a brief summary of what is in the literature
on the topic, and a concluding summary discussing future
development in nursing education. Listings are
alphabetized for easy access, and are accompanied by a
comprehensive reference list. KEY FEATURES: The only
current compendium of important topics in nursing
education Includes all topics relevant to nursing
education based on a review of the literature
Alphabetized and consistently formatted for easy access
to information Includes comprehensive reference lists
per topic Written by expert nurse educators A listing of
teaching topics compiled by the editors is available to
instructors
Multiculturalism in Technology-Based Education: Case
Studies on ICT-Supported Approaches García-Peñalvo,
Francisco José 2012-09-30 Our differences in language,
cultures, and history around the world play a vital role
in the way we learn. As technology-based education
continues to be used worldwide, there is an ever growing
interest in how multiculturalism comes into effect.
Multiculturalism in Technology-Based Education: Case
Studies on ICT-Supported Approaches explores the
multidisciplinary approaches to transculturality and
multiculturalism and its influence on technology-based
education. This comprehensive reference source is a
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collection of education cases which investigate
transcultural education using theoretical aspects and
practical applications inside a technological framework.
This book aims to be a reference for university
professors, students, and researchers alike.
Teaching with Team Projects in Higher Education Janice
Whatley This book has arisen from a Higher Education
Academy funded workshop, held in October 2012, to bring
together academics who regularly use team projects in
their teaching in higher education. The attendees at the
workshop were all devoted to using team projects in some
form or other, and at the event they shared best
practice. In closing the workshop there was agreement
that the reported good practice and ideas could be
shared more widely, so the concept of this book was
born. Many ideas in the book may not be new, but this is
the first time descriptions of a wide range of
activities and effective practice has been put together
in one volume, together with discussion of the issues
that commonly arise, to offer suggestions for avoiding
or reducing the impact of difficulties for learners. In
making the volume free to read online, we hope to reach
a wider readership, including those short of resources,
who may obtain ideas and insights into the practice of
using team projects in their discipline, from which they
can develop new activities, with some justification.
Contributions were sought from further afield than the
workshop attendees to also allow for effective practice
to be shared from those unable to attend the workshop.
Many of us in higher education use team projects in our
teaching, with varying degrees of success, in that the
many issues that may arise often prevent the activity
from being completely successful. Professionals in
Higher Education, who teach or who support learning,
often achieve success in some areas and can be said to
be applying effective practice; it is by bringing
together cases that present good or effective practice,
that potential solutions to issues arising in others’
implementations may be found.
Symposium proceedings - XV International symposium
Symorg 2016 Ondrej Jaško 2016-06-03
Encyclopedia of Multimedia Technology and Networking
Pagani, Margherita 2005-05-30 "This encyclopedia offers
a comprehensive knowledge of multimedia information
technology from an economic and technological
perspective"--Provided by publisher.
Introduction to Quality and Safety Education for Nurses
Diann Cameron Kelly, PhD, LMSW 2014-03-14 This is the
first undergraduate textbook to provide a comprehensive
overview of essential knowledge, skill, and attitudes
about safety in nursing practice. It reflects the six
areas of nursing competencies as developed by the
Quality and Safety Education Program for Nurses (QSEN)
initiative, which are currently required content in
undergraduate nursing programs. Using an interprofessional focus, the book addresses the fundamental
knowledge required of entry-level nurses in each of the
six QSEN areas: quality improvement, patient safety,
teamwork and collaboration, evidence-based practice,
informatics, and patient-centered care. The book
includes all of the content required for nursing
programs to be accredited by AACN or NLN. Contributors
include nurse educators, faculty, researchers,
administrators, case managers, quality improvement
practitioners, and entrepreneurs of nursing as well as
physicians and librarians from throughout the U.S.
Readers will be privy to the unique perspectives of
different health care partners who provide real life
examples from an inter-professional team perspective.
These include pharmacists, lawyers, physicians,
librarians, quality improvement nurses, radiology
technologists, nurse practitioners, hospital board
members, patients, and others. Each chapter includes
objectives, opening scenarios, case studies, critical
thinking exercises, key terms, NCLEX-style questions,
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photos, tables, figures, web resources, recommendations
for additional reading, and PowerPoint slides. An
important feature of the book is the listing of QSEN
competencies and the associated knowledge, skills, and
attitudes (KSA) in the Appendix. Key Features: Comprises
the only undergraduate text to address the six areas of
requisite nursing competencies as developed by the QSEN
initiative Provides a strong foundation for safe,
evidence-based care Presents an inter-professional
approach that reflects health care today Supports
teaching with PowerPoint slides, critical thinking
exercises, case studies, and rationales for review
questions Includes objectives, critical thinking
exercises, case studies, real world interviews, tables,
figures, visuals, and suggested readings in each chapter
Social Network Analysis Xiaoming Fu 2017-03-31 The book
addresses the issue of interdisciplinary understanding
of collaboration on the topic of social network studies.
Researchers and practitioners from various disciplines
including sociology, computer science, socio-psychology,
public health, complex systems, and management science
have worked largely independently, each with quite
different principles, terminologies, theories. and
methodologies. The book aims to fill the gap among these
disciplines with a number of the latest
interdisciplinary collaboration studies.
Perspectives in Business Informatics Research Björn
Johansson 2017-08-21 This book constitutes the
proceedings of the 16th International Conference on
Perspectives in Business Informatics Research, BIR 2017,
held in Copenhagen, Denmark, in August 2017. This year
the BIR conference attracted 59 submissions from 23
countries. They were reviewed by 45 members of the
Program Committee, and as a result, 17 full papers and 3
short papers were selected for presentation at the
conference and publication in this volume. They are
organized in sections on enterprise architecture,
business process management, business analytics,
information systems applications, and information
systems development. In addition, the summaries of the
two conference keynotes are also included. This year,
the conference theme was the digital transformation,
which will impact most businesses, organizations and
societies and call for new and radical approaches to how
we adopt, use and manage IT.
Teamwork Cross-Culturally Sherwood G. Lingenfelter
2022-05-17 Following Sherwood Lingenfelter's successful
books on ministering, teaching, and leading crossculturally (with combined sales of over 200,000 copies),
Teamwork Cross-Culturally casts a vision for how teams
made up of diverse peoples can serve in unity as the
body of Christ despite the complicated problems that
arise. The book equips leaders to respond to divisive
issues so that multinational mission teams can do the
work of ministry in ways that honor God. Real-life
examples of teamwork challenges from around the world
demonstrate that "in Christ" responses are achievable.
Managing Clinical Processes in Health Services Roslyn
Sorensen 2008 "Managing Clinical Processes is the first
book of its kind to address the concept of clinical
process management, and to integrate the clinical
workplace within the corporate organisation for the
Australian health services industry. It provides
clinicians and managers with an understanding of the
demands and expectations of modern health services from
a patient, consumer and multidisciplinary perspective,
and how to manage them. The text offers an evidencebased approach to organising, evaluating and revising
the processes that constitute a health service, based on
systematising care processes for specific clinical case
types. Managing Clinical Processes in Health Services
will be invaluable to those integrating and improving
systems of clinical process management across the
organisation"--Provided by publisher.
Rethinking EMI Lily I-Wen Su 2021-06-10 Due to the
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competitive edge it confers on students, educational
institutions, and non-English speaking nations in a
globalized economy, English as a medium of instruction
(EMI) has been gaining popularity in tertiary education
in non-native English-speaking (NNES) countries.
Institute-wide EMI implementation has often been imposed
by top-down decisions, in combination with the
optimistic view that the horse should always be placed
before the cart. However, emerging evidence suggests
that the delivery of such programs to NNES students has
led to new pedagogical challenges and learning problems
that go beyond the scope of language learning and
teaching and deserve immediate attention. For example,
how would an instructor respond to situations in which
students’ learning of content is compromised by their
limited language proficiency? This book draws on the
current practice of EMI in diverse disciplines and
university settings and examines how these new
pedagogical and learning issues can be addressed. The
discussion also involves a reflection on the essence of
EMI in relation to the use of the first language (L1) as
the medium of instruction in tertiary education. In
addition, the book includes discussion about how to
ensure and maintain the quality of EMI programs and
assess the readiness of stakeholders for such programs,
which include administrators, teachers, and students.
The discussion is led by exemplars in Hong Kong and
Taiwan, where the majority of students are native
Chinese speakers, in the hope of developing critical
perspectives and practical guidelines as references for
EMI in other NNES settings. “The Open Access version of
this book, available at
http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/ISBN, has been made
available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non
Commercial-No Derivatives 4.0 license.
Embedded Case Study Methods Roland W. Scholz 2002 In an
embedded case study, the starting and end point is the
comprehension of the case as a whole in its real-world
context. However, in the course of analysis the case
will be faceted either by different perspectives of
inquiry or by several sub-units. The book presents
different methodological approaches to organize this
faceting process. It uses the power of the system
approach in order to apply methods, which allow a
scientific treatment of complex cases in a way that will
be also acknowledged by the quantitative research
community. The authors emphasize that a qualitative
analysis starting from the real-world level is an
indispensable part of case analysis. Thus the book
bridges the gap between quantitatve and qualitative
approaches to complex problems when using the case study
methodology.
Education in a Research University Kenneth Joseph Arrow
1996 The research university is one of the most
characteristic and important institutions of our time.
It is an extremely complex entity, seeking to achieve a
variety of aims and responding to a multiplicity of
pressures. Its principal obligation is to educate
students and to prepare them to live in and contribute
to society. To serve this function, knowledge must be
collected, organized, and disseminated, but perhaps even
more important, new knowledge must be created. The
knowledge so developed and imparted must ultimately be
carried out into society, largely through former
students but also by other means. The present volume is
a collection of 30 essays on the character,
administration, and management of research universities,
with special emphasis on the perspective of statistics
and operations research. It thus concentrates on issues
of systematic planning, planning models, teaching
approaches, and management associated with the aims and
methods of operations research, although it also deals
with more general concerns about the management of
universities and university resources, and with some of
the applications of operations-research and statistical
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tools that have moved outside university settings.
Systems Development Case Studies M. Gordon Hunter 1998
Intended to support a basic text in SA&D; not a standalone text; Business school courses, attended by non-MIS
majors; half of the students will not go on to be MIS
majors, but need to understand the SDLC in a business
context. This collection illustrates the various stages
of the Systems Development Life Cycle (SDLC); each stage
is supported by several different case studies from a
wide variety of organizations. This casebook will be
independent of any specific textbook, but the author
will include links to Irwin/McGraw-Hill SA&D texts in
the IM.
ICTR 2022 5th International Conference on Tourism
Research 2022-05-19
Teamwork and Collaboration in Early Years Settings Mary
Stacey 2009-06-25 This book looks at the challenges of
restructuring services and working with people with
different training and working practices. It suggests
that the way staff work together will impact on the
service offered to children and their families. It
explains how to be an effective member of the team and
encourage confident and open communication between
colleagues. It looks at what makes an effective team;
discusses how the organisational set-up affects the
practice positively or negatively; suggests ways for
creating listening environments where colleagues can
discuss differences; and emphasises the importance of
developing professional learning together.
Peer Learning in Higher Education Boud, David 2014-05-01
While peer learning is often used informally by students
- and for many can form an essential part of their HE
experience - this book discusses methods of developing
more effective learning through the systematic
implementation of peer learning approaches.
A Practical Guide to Soft Skills Richard Almonte
2021-12-28 This accessible text looks at the range of
soft skills sought after by employers and provides a
practical guide to developing and effectively
demonstrating these skills. Soft skills -- including
communication, customer service, teamwork, problem
solving, and personal management -- represent a major
component of any worker's professional identity. This
book analyzes major soft skills, including both inwardfacing soft skills (how workers manage themselves to
effectively perform their work) and outward-facing
skills (how workers effectively interact with others and
in groups). It explores how these skills are rooted in
fundamental areas of liberal arts including
interpersonal communication, psychology, and ethics. It
provides an active learning pedagogy, including creative
exercises and case studies through which students can
assess their understanding of underlying concepts and
their application in real-world situations. The book can
be used as a supplement for communication, business, and
career-oriented courses, and it will be of interest to
individual students and junior professionals as well as
career counselors, postsecondary instructors across the
curriculum, and professionals in human resources and
learning and development.
Agile Processes in Software Engineering and Extreme
Programming Alberto Sillitti 2010-05-20 This book
contains the refereed proceedings of the 11th
International Conference on Agile Software Development,
XP 2010, held in Trondheim, Norway, in June 2010. In
order to better evaluate the submitted papers and to
highlight the applicational aspects of agile software
practices, there were two different program committees,
one for research papers and one for experience reports.
Regarding the research papers, 11 out of 39 submissions
were accepted as full papers; and as far as the
experience reports were concerned, the respective number
was 15 out of 50 submissions. In addition to these
papers, this volume also includes the short research
papers, the abstracts of the posters, the position
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papers of the PhD symposium, and the abstracts of the
panel on “Collaboration in an Agile World”.
Paramedic: Pharmacology Applications American Academy of
Orthopaedic Surgeons (AAOS), 2015-08-12 Pharmacologic
intervention is a cornerstone of paramedic treatment.
Paramedic: Pharmacology Applications covers the relevant
issues of pharmacology as they relate to the field
practice of the paramedic. The text gives students a
comprehensive understanding of the indications,
contraindications, and side effects of medications, as
well as insight into the pathophysiology and etiology of
conditions requiring rapid pharmacologic intervention.
In addition, progressive case studies are found in each
chapter. The cases follow patients from dispatch through
delivery to the emergency department and cover every
aspect of assessment and treatment. Each case study
includes eight critical thinking questions. Important
Notice: The digital edition of this book is missing some
of the images or content found in the physical edition.
Introduction to Quality and Safety Education for Nurses
Patricia Kelly 2014-03-14 This is the first textbook
designed to introduce the six areas of nursing
competencies, as developed by the Quality and Safety
Education for Nurses (QSEN) initiative, which are
required content in undergraduate nursing programs.
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Educational Gameplay and Simulation Environments: Case
Studies and Lessons Learned Kaufman, David 2010-01-31
"This book covers theoretical, social, and practical
issues related to educational games and simulations,
contributing to a more effective design and
implementation of these activities in learning
environments"--Provided by publisher.
Business Benchmark Pre-intermediate to Intermediate
BULATS and Business Preliminary Teacher's Resource Book
Norman Whitby 2013-01-31 Business Benchmark Second
edition is the official Cambridge English preparation
course for Cambridge English: Business Preliminary,
Vantage and Higher (also known as BEC), and BULATS. This
Teacher's Resource Book includes a wide range of
supplementary photocopiable material with answers,
including complete extra lessons and case studies. It
provides information about how the activities in each
unit relate to the Business Preliminary exam and BULATS
test. There are notes on each unit with advice and
suggestions for alternative treatments and information
about how this course corresponds to the CEF, with a
checklist of 'can do' statements. A complete answer key
to both the Business Preliminary and BULATS versions of
the Student's Book is provided as well as complete
transcripts of the listening material with answers
underlined.
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